December 20, 2017 St Peter's Parish Eucharistic Ministry

Dear Fellow Eucharistic Ministers,

The new schedules for January and February, 2017 are complete and should be on the parish web-site
before the end of the month. | am also attaching them to the email announcing their completion. The
sign-up sheets for Christmas are in the Ministry room . Eight ministers need to volunteer for the 4 pm
Christmas Eve Mass and we need 8 for the 630 pm Mass. Christmas Eve Mass will require 7 or 8
ministers, depending on whether Fr Greg participates. The 2 Masses on Christmas Day, 9 and 11 am,
require 8 ministers each. New Year’s Day Mass will require 8 ministers.

Please note that since we have 2 5pm Masses on Saturday and Sunday, the Sunday one is designated as
5-Sun on the Alpha Schedule. The ministers for that Mass are those who were designated by a 6 on the
previous Alpha Schedules. | have also had to divide up my emails because Earthlink, my internet
provider, limits me to only send out 100 at a time. | hope to bunch the 2-5pm Masses together and the
730, 9, and 11 am Masses together. I’'m working on this.

Please review the new schedules and mark your calendars with your assignments. If you cannot serve
when assigned please find someone to substitute for you.

Thank you for volunteering for this important ministry. Our Parish is blessed by all the work you do.
Keep the Peace of Christ growing within you and have a Wonderful and Blessed Christmas!

Trish & Bob Martin email: trobmartin@mindspring.com

Phone: (314) 821-3303



